
“April hath put a spirit of youth in 
 everything.” 

-William Shakespeare 

Time flies when you’re having fun! Just like that, we only have 4 weeks left of school. We 
have been very busy the last two months enjoying the sunshine, celebrating holidays like 
Dr. Seuss week, and practicing our singing for the end of year program on May 19th. 
During Dr. Seuss week, we also discussed literary concepts such as rhyming, patterns, and 
exaggeration. We also learned about the letter M, with some help of Curious George and 
tapping our very own maple tree! We were able to collect sap and boil it down into syrup, 
which was delicious! 

Having Fun 

We still have more to learn, 
but recently we covered 
letters L, O, R, Z, and S. 
We have learned about life 
cycles with many fun 
additions to our classroom 
including plants for our 
garden, goslings, and 
chicken and quail chicks. 
Thank you to Ideal Poultry, 
Baker’s Creek Seeds, 
Serenity Farms Stables, 
and Blue Banty Hatchery 
for making this unit                            
  possible! 



 

This will be our last 

newsletter of the school year. 

Thank you for another fun 

year of memories! Please join 

us for our end of year 

program: invite attached. 

In the     
Future... 

Mr. Matt: Mgeyer@manheimtownship.org 

Mr. Alex: Avpelt@manheimtownship.org 

Miss Kathy, Miss Joanna, Miss Linda, Miss Naomi, Mr. Zach 

NaturePreschool@manheimtownship.org April, 2023 

SAVE THE DATE!  

End of year program 

Friday, May 19th.  

Both AM classes will 

perform at 9:15am 

and the Afternoon 

class will perform at 

12:45pm 


